
Additional Drought Resources: 

USDA Farm Service Agency serving Lake County   

Please contact the Mendocino/ Lake County USDA Farm Service Agency at (707) 468-9223 regarding the 
following programs: 

• ELAP Covers Losses from Additional Cost of Transporting Water to Livestock  
If you’ve incurred additional operating costs for transporting water to livestock due to an eligible 
drought, assistance may be available to you through the Emergency Assistance for Livestock, 
Honeybees and Farm-Raised Fish Program (ELAP). 

• Disaster Assistance for 2021 Livestock Forage Losses 
Producers in Mendocino/Lake County are eligible to apply for 2021 Livestock Forage Disaster 
Program (LFP) benefits on native pasture. 

 

UC ANR Drought Tips 

UC ANR Drought Webinar Series   

 

 

https://offices.sc.egov.usda.gov/locator/app?service=page/ServiceCenterSummary&stateCode=06&cnty=033
http://ciwr.ucanr.edu/california_drought_expertise/droughttips/
http://ciwr.ucanr.edu/California_Drought_Expertise/Insights__Water_and_Drought_Online_Seminar_Series/

